
 

 

SUBJECT: 2020 Commencement Update 

DATE: March 18, 2020 

We want to provide you with updated information as soon as it is available. While the 
university and the community are in shelter-in-place mode, everyone is working behind the 
scenes to keep things moving forward as much as possible. 

COVID-19/coronavirus considerations are likely to affect our ability to hold a large gathering for 
Commencement. 

 


